
INTERSTATE 35 COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT

SPECIAL BOARD MEETING MINUTES

April 3, 2024

The Interstate 35 Community School District Board of Education met in special session, on
Wednesday, April 3, 2024 in the High School Library in Truro, Iowa.

President Nathan Gibson called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m. Vice-President Dan Hutton and
Directors Jessica Bucklin, Melissa Keller, and Monica Strange were present. Also present were
Superintendent Dr. Sharon Dentlinger and Board Secretary Ted Bauer. All in attendance recited
the Pledge of Allegiance and Gibson read I-35’s District Mission Statement and the District’s
Priorities.

Motion by Keller, seconded by Strange to approve the agenda as presented; motion carried 5-0.

Open Forum: Jamie Lee expressed her appreciation for Dr. Dentlinger’s leadership and the
importance of hiring the right Superintendent as her successor.

Gibson called for discussion and approval of the following consent agenda item: Resignation
from Dr. Sharon Dentlinger (Superintendent), effective June 30, 2024. Motion by Keller,
seconded by Bucklin to approve the consent agenda item as presented. Motion carried 5-0.

Art Sathoff, Consultant from Grundmeyer Leader Services, presented search options for hiring
the next superintendent at Interstate 35 Schools. Motion by Keller, seconded by Bucklin to
approve the proposal from Grundmeyer Leader Services for $12,250 as presented. Motion
carried 5-0.

A work session immediately followed this special meeting. The next regular meeting is
scheduled for Monday, April 22, 2024 at 6:00 p.m.

Motion by Strange, seconded by Bucklin to adjourn; motion carried 5-0. Meeting adjourned at
5:46 p.m.

_________________________________ ____________________________________
Nathan Gibson, Board President Ted Bauer, Business Manager


